CORPUS CHRISTI INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT
801 LEOPARD STREET
P. O. DRAWER 110
CORPUS CHRISTI, TEXAS 78403

DANA WILLIAMS
SUPERINTENDENT

September 19, 1977

Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, TX 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Your letter of September 13, in which you called my attention
to the concerns of Mr. and Mrs. Del Rio, has been received.

I asked Mr. Don Parish, director of special education, to con-
fer with the principal of Calk Elementary School, Mr. Rolor Ray,

ard he has reported the following to me:

Mr. Rolor Ray had a conference with Mr. and Mrs. Del Rio on

September 8. The Del Rios had indicated that their daughter,
Brenda, was somewhat fearful of her resource teacher.
the conference between Mr. Ray, the resource teacher, and the

Del Rios, the difficulty appeared to be resolved.

Mr. Ray called Mrs. Del Rio last Friday afternoon to be sure
that everything was still progressing in a positive manner.
Mrs. Del Rio responded that she felt everything was in good
order, and that should things not work out or become difficult

for Brenda, she would contact Mr. Ray.

It appears, Dr. Garcia, that the problem has been resolved.
However, if it develops that this is not the case, I would

appreciate your letting me know.

Sincerely,
-

L

ana Williams



